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Creating Confidence, Empowering Excellence, Igniting Independence

Portobello Primary School


April 2022
Re: Data Protection Officer for Portobello Primary School 
We already highly value and protect all our student, parents and staff data and will update or practices and procedures to keep up to date with current data protection regulations.
For further information about GDPR please visit the ICO website.
https://ico.org.uk/
We have appointed a Data Protection Officer (DPO) to oversee the way the school handles data and ensure that requests for data are dealt with in accordance with GDPR.
Any subject access requests (SAR), Freedom of Information requests (FOI) and queries you have about the way in which your data is handled please contact our DPO. 

E: Office@schoolDPOservice.com 
www.schooldposervice.co.uk  
Yours sincerely

Mrs J Humphrey 
Headteacher

